Eddie Sleeper

From:

Edith Salajka <edith.salajka@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 22, 2018 5:36 PM

To:

Eddie Sleeper

Subject:

"Testimony for January 30, 2019 Energy Cmte Meeting" i

To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing to provide supporting information for Case U-18486.

Because of the harmful health implications of these Advanced Metering equipment meters, I put a note on my existing meter saying that I didn't want a "Smartmeter" installed at the time they were installing them in our subdivision. To date no meter has been installed. I did receive a letter on December 21 requesting that I make arrangements to have the Opt-Out meter installed.

I really don't want the Smart Meter or the Opt-Out meter. It really isn't my choice to have the Opt-Out meter installed but I definitely don't want to face any implications of not having one. I want it to go on file that I do not want either the Smart Meter or the OPt OUt meter.

RE: Not receiving bills from DTE

For the period of June 24 to Aug 29 I did not receive a bill from DTE or notification of charges being drawn from my checking account (on Autopay). I finally received a bill covering the period of June 24-Sept 29, 2017. I did not appreciate having 3 months billed to me at one time.

Please feel free to contact us for any further questions or information.

Thank you in advance.

Mark and Edith Salajka (586)321-3870